
The​ ​DREAM​ ​House  
A Capital Area Dream Center Ministry 

Welcome Tajanay 
Tajanay is a wonderful edition to our Dream House family. Tajanay grew up in Harrisburg and 
recently graduated from Harrisburg High School. She has dreams of becoming a childrens’ 
counselor. She has made tremendous strides in the few weeks she has been with us. On August 
1st, she made the decision to give her life to Jesus! She has now been participating in a 
Breakfast Bible study every Wednesday with Shannon and Abby. It is the first time she studied 
the Bible and she’s eager to find and underline verses and take notes as she learns about her 

identity in Christ!   

Employed 
Abby and Tajanay both landed 
jobs at Bath and Body Works! 
Abby enjoys being on register 
and Tajanay likes working the 
floor. They now have the 
opportunity to grow in valuable 
skills, such as responsibility in 
the workplace, using public 
transportation, and saving 
money. 

 

Art  
Paint Nights have been an enjoyable monthly event at the Dream 
House. It is particularly fun seeing Hannah’s artistic talent emerge! The 
Dream House has connected Hannah with “Center for Hope and 
Healing” where she is able to receive art therapy on a weekly basis.  

 



Exciting News! 
God has opened the door for Anthony to end his time at Gaudenzia and devote part time hours 
to the Dream House! The dream from the beginning was for Anthony and Shannon to do this 
ministry together, and now God has made a way! As Administrative Director, Anthony will be 
devoted to the “behind the scenes” functions of the Dream House. If you have any opportunities 
for him to connect with churches, businesses or individuals who may be interested in the 
mission of the Dream House, please contact him at ​anthony@cadcdreamhouse.org​. 

 

Volunteer highlight  
Before our doors were opened, it became clear that the Dream House 
needed someone to oversee the volunteers. In a quick answer to prayer, 
Nancy Bauman​ contacted the Dream House with an amazing heart to 
serve. She has been a blessing beyond what she even signed up for! 
Nancy organizes transportation for the girls, communicates with the 
volunteers, organizes donations for our group dinners, and has become 
the “next in command” when the Shelly’s are away.  She has proven to be 
available in any way she can to ease the burden and provide support. 

Nancy also serves as a “prayer warrior” and adviser to the Dream House. Thank you Nancy for 
offering your beautiful heart in service to the Dream House!  ​If you would like to know the current 
volunteer needs, please contact Nancy at ​volunteer@cadcdreamhouse.org​.   

 

Needs:  
As we bring Anthony on payroll, our budget is increasing by about 50%. Please consider sowing 
into the great things happening at the Dream House through a one time or monthly gift.  
You can become a monthly-support partner, by going to​ ​www.cadcdreamhouse.org​. Follow the 
“Donate” links and check the box “Make this a monthly donation.”  
Checks made out to Capital Area Dream House can be mailed to The Dream House 1323 State 
Street Harrisburg, PA 17103.  

 
Current tangible needs:  
-Toilet Paper -Candy Lane, Chutes and Ladders, Trouble  
-Canvases/Supplies for Painting (any size)  -Dunkin’ Donuts, Starbucks, or Wendy’s gift cards  
-Video Games for the Wii U (Sports, Dancing) -Grocery Store or Walmart Gift Cards 
*To donate any of these items, please email us at ​shannon​@cadcdreamhouse.org​. 
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